
Subject: Submission for the ART of KINDNESS 

 

Dear Canadian Mental Health Association, 

 

I am writing to submit my oil painting "Reaching for the Faint Light" for 

consideration for the upcoming exhibition "The ART of KINDNESS." I was thrilled 

to discover this opportunity and feel that my piece aligns perfectly with the 

theme of the exhibition. 

Please find below the required information: 

 

Cover Letter: 

I am writing to submit my oil painting "Reaching for the Faint Light" for consideration 

for the upcoming exhibition "The ART of KINDNESS." I was thrilled to discover this 

opportunity and feel that my piece aligns perfectly with the theme of the exhibition. 

 

The painting depicts a person lying in the water sinking and trying to reach for a faint 

light, capturing the essence of what it means to reach out for help during difficult times. 

Kindness is a crucial aspect of mental health and I believe that my work conveys this 

important message in a powerful and emotive manner. 

 

I would be honored to have the opportunity to contribute to the "The ART of 

KINDNESS" exhibition and am confident that my piece will resonate with the viewers. 

Please let me know if you require any further information or materials from me. 

 

Artist Statement: 

As a Bachelor of Fine Arts graduate, I have always been fascinated by the 

intersection of light, color, and emotions. My artworks aim to explore the depths 

of human emotions and experiences, emphasizing the importance of kindness and 

empathy in a world where mental health struggles are becoming increasingly 

prevalent. 

 

Image Description Sheet: 

# slide Artist name Title of 

work 

Dimensions year medium 

1 Ze Liu  Reaching for 

the Faint 

Light 

Oil 

painting 

2022 Oil 

painting 

Description: A poignant scene of a person lying in the water, sinking and reaching 

for a faint light, symbolizing hope and the act of seeking help during challenging 

times. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Images: 

 

Link to Finished Website: 

You can view more of my artworks on my website at: https://blanczeart.trubox.ca/ 

 

I would be honored to have the opportunity to contribute to the "The ART of 

KINDNESS" exhibition and am confident that my piece will resonate with the 

viewers. Please let me know if you require any further information or materials 

from me. 

 

Thank you for considering my application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ze Liu 
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